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Re: Ionized Calcium (iCa) measurement on CRH Inpatients 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
Key Message: 

• Ionized Calcium (iCa) measurement should be reserved for unstable or acutely ill patients, 
patients with kidney disease, those with abnormal total Calcium results, or in investigation of 
Parathyroid Hormone-related disease and is not required for routine monitoring. 

• In the vast majority of patients, total Calcium levels provide sufficient information on Calcium 
status. 

 
Why this is Important:  

• Recently, the ordering of iCa on stable inpatients at CRH has increased significantly. 
• iCa is measured on blood gas analyzers, which comes at a higher cost with greater labour 

requirements compared to total Calcium. 

• The increased iCa test volume adds unnecessary workload to lab staff, preventing them from 
performing other routine duties. 

 
Action Required:  

• Ensure appropriate utilization of iCa measurement.  
• Order total Calcium for routine monitoring of inpatients and reserve iCa for specific indications. 

 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to:  

• Dr. Dennis Orton, Clinical Biochemist, South Sector – Chinook Regional Hospital, (403) 770-3219, 
Dennis.Orton@aplabs.ca 

 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by:  

• Dr. Krishna Narra, Regional Laboratory Medicine Site Chief, Chinook Regional Hospital 
• Dr. Hossein Sadrzadeh, Section Chief, Clinical Biochemistry, South Sector 
• Dr. Leland Baskin, Associate Medical Director, South Sector 
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